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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

On Thursday 24 October 2024 damaged carpet and flooring caused by a water leak were 
found in the music room in Building A at Stanmore Public School. 

The room was immediately closed and lessons were relocated to classrooms in Building D. 

On Friday 25 October, licensed contractors removed the damaged sections of carpet and 
began investigating the source of the leak. 

Work to repair the water leak and replace the flooring underlay and carpet began Monday 28 
October and were completed Sunday 3 November 2024. The room remained closed to 
students and staff while repairs took place. Music lessons continued in Building D for the 
duration of the works. 

Monday 4 November 2024 the room was reopened for use.  

We believe this matter has been resolved, however we will continue to monitor the room for 
water damage in the coming weeks. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 
We will keep the community updated.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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